

Emilee Coffey

MISSIONARY INTERN

A: P.O. BOX 442 Alpharetta, GA 30009

E: emileebcoffey@gmail.com

Dear Pastor,

I am writing this letter to update you on what the Lord has been doing in my life. Your years of support allowed me to serve alongside my family as your missionaries in Port Elizabeth, South Africa. I'm very grateful for your investment that allowed me to grow up on the mission field.

Since 2022 I have been attending the Our Generation Training Center majoring in missions. I am now preparing for my six-month overseas internship in Argentina at the beginning of 2024 to complete my studies working under Patrick and Leslie Henry.

During this time, I will continue my mission studies with practical on-the-field training from missionaries, assist in church planting and their other ministries, and start Spanish language school.

Please pray for me as I start this exciting new step, and please consider financially partnering with me to make this internship possible.

I am excited to take this next step of faith and finish my missionary training. If you would like to give a monthly donation for the longevity of those six months or a one-time offering you can send any donation to:

Vision Baptist Missions PO Box 647 Dawsonville, GA 30534 memo line - "Emilee Coffey Internship."

Or, if you prefer to donate online, please visit: visionmissions.org/give/select "Emilee Coffey - Internship" for the designation

Here to serve,

Emilee Coffey